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Comments:  

Aloha, 

This resolution supports the initial intent and vision the Wai`anae Community had in the 

development of an alternative route throughout the community mirroring Farrington Highway 

for both emergency use and as appropriate to assist in alleviating the heavy traffic daily that is 

experienced on Farrington Highway.  

This particular connection allows families who live in the interior of Lualualei Valley to access 

the Pacific Shopping Mall without the need to traverse to Farrington Highway and then along the 

coast to the businesses at the corner of Lualualei Naval Road and Farrington Highway.  

Again, this benefits families by not requiring the need to access Farrington Highway along with 

the "normal" Farrington Highway traffic alleviating the amount of traffic on that route and 

opening up another internal route, as needed when Farrington Highway is overburdened with 

vehicular traffic due to emergencies, accidents, or other events affecting the traffic on Farrington 

Highway. 

Please support the community's intent of the use of this route being opened to assist with the 

traffic situation experienced by the community while only having access to Farrington Highway 

and no other alteratives. 

Mahalo, 

Cynthia 
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